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Mrs. Kaasgaren, 
 
I’ve recently heared about your OOID-project. Since I’m a diabetic, and also 
a computerized person, I’d love to take part in the project. So hereby I’d like 
to order a loginname and a password. 
 
There’s only one question to which I can’t find an answer, and that is: 
Is there an English version of your website? 
Since I’m an Italian man and I don’t speak much Dutch right now, I can’t 
handle any Dutch sites or texts yet without any help from my friends or 
colleagues.  
 
I’d be very pleased if you can help me with that.  
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
Eros Vandezotti 
 


